
 

Dear Parents,                                                                       

NEXT WEEK AT A GLANCEA  

Monday Breakfast club 8am £1.20 
FS2 trip 
Y1 & Y3 parties 
 

Tuesday Breakfast club 8am £1.20 
Miss Smith & Sam  & Eve representing Skelton 
at the  Houses of Parliament 
FS2 & Y4 parties 
 

Wednesday Breakfast club 8am £1.20 
Y2 & Y5 parties 
 

Thursday Breakfast club 8am £1.20 
School Council to Taylor Wimpey site 
FS1 & Y6 parties 
 

Friday Breakfast club 8am £1.20 
KS2 carols at church 10am 
Christmas lunch 
We break up today, return Monday Jan 4th 
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FS1 Mrs Bateman   

 Am– Freya Jackson PM– Ted O’Hare  

FS2 Mrs Chapman Mrs Bonas Mrs Douglas 

 Lennon Outhwaite  Ava Thompson Mason Starling 

Y1 Mrs Sayer Miss Smith Mrs Duck 

 Lucy Bailes Ruby Ward Alex Johns  

Y2 Mrs Pollitt Miss Shields Miss Bentley 

 William Smith Harry Walton Paige McLaren 

Y3 Mr Woolf Mr Railton Mrs Cox 

 Harry Armstrong Zoe Smith Keira Shaw 

Y4 Mrs Allington Miss Evans Miss Higgs 

 Kieran Hodgson Caitlin Oliver Eva Hambley 

Y5 Mrs Norris Mrs Berriman Mr Campbell 

 Ebony Lindsey Kya Clarke Emily Davies 

Y6 Miss Theakston Mr Asquith Mrs Rowe/Miss Smith 

 Ashton Dick Ty Robinson Ellie Ayton 

HEAD TEACHER AWARD  
for : Reading Improvement 

Our Christmas decoration competition      
closes on Wednesday. We have some wonderful 

entries. Keep creating!  Every entry gets a prize. 

WHAT’S FOR LUNCH NEXT WEEK?                                                                    

Christmas fayre                                                                                   
Our Christmas Fayre raised over £1100! Thank you so much for 

your support. Over £500 was raised by year group stalls, they will let 

you know how they plan on spending the money they raised.  

Thankyou to the Friends of SPS also raised over £500 at the fayre. 

This money will help towards the cost of the Christmas presents each 

child will receive next week. Thank you to all of the lower school   

families who ordered Santa photographs too. This helped us raise a 

further £350! We hope you all have a lovely Christmas break.  

The West End comes to Skelton                            
What a treat we have had this week! Our children have 
delighted packed audiences with wonderful singing and 
confident performances; on stage around the tree and 
outside Sainsbury's in the pouring rain! All with a 

smile and sharing their talents with delighted 
families and staff. 

We are so proud of you boys 
and girls, well done and 

thank you! 

Attendance                                                    
Our attendance figure for the whole school is  95.8% 

Next week over 220 children will receive a special treat for achieving 100% 
attendance this term, 144 sessions attended with maximum learning achieved. 
VERY WELL DONE! 

  

Thank you Friends                                          

The Friends of SPS have done a wonderful job this year 

supporting our children and organising so many lovely 

events. A big thankyou to Mrs Douglas and her wonderful 

team of Christmas elves! 

Carols in 

church Friday 

@ 10am, 

please join us! 

Archbishop of York Came 

to Tea. 

On his pilgrimage around 

East Cleveland and  

Yorkshire. The Archbishop of 

York came shared a tea drink 

and some of our children. 

They sang and told him what 

was special about Skelton. 

We were very proud of 

themselves. 

Christmas  
Lunch 

 



Year 1’s super singing 

After hearing our fantastic singing at the dress re-

hearsal of our Christmas performance, ‘Hey Ewe’, 

Mrs Cox decided we just had to be on the radio! 

We all had lots of fun  

recording 2 songs for BBC Radio Tees - some of us 

were even chosen to read part of the story! Don’t 

forget to listen out for us on the radio next Tuesday 

morning between 9am-12pm, it is sure to get you 

in the Christmassy spirit!  

Every Friday 1.30 till 2.30 in the Nurture Room come along for a cup-

pa, biscuit and an informal chat.   

Next Friday 18th the School Nurse will be here so if you have any 

questions for her just pop in!  

Year 2 Carols 

It was a wet and windy night but that didn’t put you off. A big thank 

you to everyone who came to join Year 2 in their carol singing. The 

mince pies and mulled wine went down a treat! 

Choir News 

What an amazing busy week the choir have had! On  

Thursday night they performed to a full church with our 

evening of Christmas song. It was a real start to the festive 

season. We hope that all of you that attended enjoyed  

listening to the choir sing, had a warm drink and a small 

nibble. We raised £120 towards the cost of new uniforms 

for the choir, thank you for your kind donations. This  

Saturday the choir attend St Marys Cathedral to record for 

the BBC Tees Christmas morning service. We are very  

excited! 


